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Thank you for your most intriguing idea for tackling the

cocaine and crack problem set out in your letter of 26 July:

it is characteristically brilliant. I shall look into this and

will come back to you when I have more information about whether

it is possible.

And thank you too for the Scarlet Pimpernel plant which

arrived in time for me to wear a buttonhole to go to France.
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The Lord Rothschild, G.B.E., G.M., F.R.S.


